
September 2nd,1924

J. P. Anglin, Esq., 3.Sc., 
C/o. Anglln-IToroross Limited, 
65 Victoria Street,
Montreal.

Dear Mr. Anglin:-
At the request of Dr. Adams 

I am sending you herewith copies of a letter in 
connection with Strathcona Hall signed by Dr.
Adams and myself.

I understand the Committee 
were to decide to whom the letters should be sent.

Yours faithfully.


